
From: Linda Beard <  
Sent: 2022/05/31 1:22 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Centennial Mall project 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To whom it may concern  
I am AGAINST this massive project in my neighbourhood. I don't think our infrastructure is 
built to handle any more traffic. Also our hospital is overwhelmed now, schools also would have 
problems. 
Brampton. Is so busy now and it would cause even more traffic problems. 
 
Linda Beard 
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